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An Orientation session for new students was organized to provide a warm welcome and 

comprehensive introduction to the academic institution, its facilities, resources, and 

culture. The program aimed to ease the transition of incoming students into their new 

academic environment, fostering a sense of belonging and empowerment right from the 

start. 

The program began with a welcoming speech from Dr. Durga Dutt Mishra ,Head, 

Department of Commerce, emphasizing the value of education and the opportunities 

that lay ahead. Students were introduced to the campus layout, facilities, and key 

locations and provided information about the academic structure, programs, courses, 

and curriculum. College’s Vice Principal Professor C.L. Bajpai conveyed the history 

and foundation of our prestigious college. Professor Jyoti Kala informed about the 

cultural activities and motivated the new students by providing information on 

opportunities laying ahead. They were made aware about support services available, 

including counseling, library resources, and extracurricular activities and also 

familiarize students with the institution's code of conduct, policies, and procedures. 

Faculty members Dr. Rajiv Srivastava, Dr. Ajit Singh, Dr. Upasana Srivastava and Dr. 

Mohan Singh presented an overview of the academic programs, course structures, 

grading systems, and research opportunities available to the students. The institution's 

code of conduct, disciplinary policies, and academic integrity standards were explained 

to ensure a clear understanding among the new students. Q&A sessions were held at the 

last and students shared their experiences and insights into campus life.  

Our sincere thanks to Principal Prof. Sanjai Mishra for all his support. The orientation 

program successfully achieved its objectives of welcoming new students, providing 

essential information, fostering a sense of community, and preparing students for their 

academic journey. The program set a positive tone for the start of the academic year and 

contributed to the overall satisfaction and integration of new students into the 

institution's culture. 
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